

Beech Green Primary School

Respect Achieve Belong

Newsletter for Thursday 14th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to everyone who came to support the teams on Sports Day. Congratulations to all the children who demonstrated an excellent attitude to winning and losing. Very well done to everyone in Pine who came 1st overall.

The results were...

HOUSE	SCORE	PLACE
Pine	3116	1 st
Elm	2709	2 nd
Ash	2655	3 rd
Oak	2256	4 th









Classes have had their transition day and reports have been handed out; it is beginning to feel like the end of the academic year. A time to say goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 pupils and staff who are moving on.

If you think your child would benefit from coming into school on the INSET day, Friday 2nd September, when there are no other pupils here, please email head@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk and state what time would be suitable for you.

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher

@beech_green

Governor News

Many thanks to Mr Stephen Ball, who will be standing down from the governing body after almost 10 years as being a dedicated governor at Beech Green. We value all the work and support Stephen has offered over the years and will miss his expertise very much. Thanks Stephen; you have been a star! This means that come September and after the new Reception parents have joined us, there will be a need for a Parent Governor election. Please do consider if you think this is a role you could commit to. It is very interesting and worthwhile; the school needs more governors who will take an interest in school, governance and challenge when needed.

Welcome to Miss Danielle Lee, who governors have recently voted as our new Local Authority (LA) Governor. We are lucky to have Danielle on board, as she comes with a wealth of knowledge and experience surrounding school finance, health and safety and all things school! We hope you will enjoy your involvement on the governing body Danielle; a warm welcome to you.

As this academic year approaches the end, it seems a sensible time to thank all of our governors for the time and effort they put into their role. We really do appreciate you.

Mrs Jenny Simmonds – Clerk to the Governors

NEW Autumn Caterlink Menu and dinners from September

The new Autumn menu is now available on our school website. We continue with the current options for next week.

Year 2 going to Year 3 – please remember you will need to start paying for dinners next year, unless you are entitled to and apply for Free School Meals (FSM). FSM is an income based benefit. See if you are entitled by applying at www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals.

A reminder that the price of a school meal from September will be £2.36, so please ensure you have sufficient funds available on ParentPay.

Next Week

21st July - Leavers' assembly

21st July - Finish early for end of Term 6

Rec, Y1 & Y2 1.15 p.m. until 1.30 p.m. and Y3, Y4, Y5, & Y6 1.25 p.m. until 1.40 p.m.

22nd July - School Closed for Summer Holidays

Items from Home

Unless for a specific event or on an individually agreed basis, children are not allowed to bring any items from home including POKEMON cards. Mobile phones must be handed in to be kept in a locking cupboard through the day; any items brought in that are considered dangerous, inappropriate or illegal for a primary age pupil will result in us contacting parents/carers and a serious consequence.

Wellies Home for the Summer

To save having lots to take home next week, would parents please start to take home their children's wellies, if you have some kept in school. Thank you.

Congratulations – New Baby Arrival

Congratulations to Mrs Horga and her family for the safe arrival of their beautiful baby girl.

Nasal Flu Programme 2022 - Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th November

Please note that the NHS will deliver the School Based nasal flu programme in the Autumn term.

Rec and KS1 on 28th November

KS2 on 29th November

Conexus Tuition, Wednesdays 3.45 - 4.45

We are pleased to be back at Beech Green next year, offering 11+ tuition for Year 5. If your child is taking the grammar school entrance exam in 2023, we can help them prepare for the test by developing skills and confidence. Lessons cost £22 per hour. Please contact Amanda directly for more information or to book on 07789 551 032 or amanda@conexustuition.co.uk.